
Dear Walkers, 
 
I am delighted to send you the DCRA 2024 Walking Program. Thanks to all of you who provided suggestions and preferences and offers 
to lead walks - all of these were gratefully received, dutifully considered, and have helped shape what I hope will be an interesting and 
enjoyable walking program for 2024. I think the group has done most, if not all of these walks, or variants of them, at some time in the 
past. Some are firm favourites for which I make no apology for repeating, some may be distant memories, but all will provide us with an 
opportunity for enjoyable walking and conversation in good company. You may well notice that some of the walks offer options for part 
of the walk to have longer or shorter variants. Where options are provided rest assured that each option will have a leader familiar with the 
route. 
 
All of the walks are on the first Wednesday of the month other than April which is on the 10th - hopefully this will help those, including 
myself, who have Easter commitments. Please add to your diary and join us for as many of the walks as you are able. 
 
As Stuart has previously done I will send out walk details the weekend before. If weather may be a problem I will do my best to advise / 
manage. All walks will start at 10.30. 
 
Finally I know a number of you have taken part in the walking holidays which Stuart has organized in previous years. The answer to the 
question 'Will I be organizing a walking holiday?' is 'NO' - However Mike Dams is looking at this, so if you are interested or have 
suggestions please get in touch with Mike (mike.dams@ntlworld.com)! 
 
Looking forward to seeing you all in 2024, 
 
Very best wishes for Christmas and the New Year and I hope we will see you in January, 
 
Simon Acey simon.acey@outlook.com 
 



 

 
 


